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[ LTO MEMORANDUM, October 12, 1992 ]

ISSUANCE OF STUDENT PERMITS ON SATURDAYS

In line with the outreach program of the present administration and in order to
render effective and efficient delivery of public service even during Saturdays,
effective immediately all concerned are hereby directed to ISSUE STUDENT PERMITS
ON SATURDAYS in your respective areas.   Accordingly, the following shall be
observed:



issuance of student driver’s permit shall be conducted in the district
offices, licensing centers and extension offices in your areas (for NCR;
district and extension offices only)




conduct 30 minutes lecture to the applicant before issuance of Student
Driver’s Permit




applicant to submit required supporting documents personally and to sign
in the LOGBOOK.

Further, the Memorandum for the issuance of Student Driver’s Permit to Foreigners
dated 20 August 1991 shall still be in effect.




For strict compliance.



Adopted: 12 Oct. 1992



(SGD.) JUAN V. BORRA, JR.

Assistant Secretary
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